
                                                                                                              
 

 

To Our Customers, 

 

 In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, we are reaching out to you to assure you that the situation is being 

monitored closely and regularly at Patriot Forge Co.  

As a critical member in a number of vital supply chains, we recognize our obligation to take steps to 

ensure that we are able to maintain our capability to serve our customers.  Patriot Forge has put a 

business continuity plan into place and continues to take steps to keep its employees safe and its 

facilities fully operational.  

The Ontario Government has closed non-essential businesses in the Province however, Patriot Forge 

and its supply chain is on the list of Essential Services and will continue to operate.  

The relevant sections of the Provincial Essential Services List are provided below for your information. 

19. Businesses that extract, manufacture, process and distribute goods, products, equipment and 

materials, including businesses that manufacture inputs to other manufacturers (e.g. primary metal/ 

steel, blow molding, component manufacturers, chemicals, etc. that feed the end-product manufacturer)  

20. Businesses, facilities and services that support and facilitate the two- way movement of 

essential goods within integrated North American and Global supply chains.  

 

By practicing social distancing, keeping exposure to the general public to a minimum, and execution of 

our COVID-19 specific continuity procedures, we are all actively engaged in assisting in the effort to fight 

the spread of COVID-19 and ensuring that Patriot is able to meet the needs of the critical supply chains 

that we serve.  

During these challenging times, Patriot Forge will continue to collaborate with our customers in order to 

ensure that we navigate this pandemic successfully.  

 

         Sincerely, 

 

       Terry Rocha, 

COO, Patriot Forge Co.  


